
 
 

May 1, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Hirotoshi Okawa, Quality Assurance Manager  
Mitsubishi Electric Corporation  
Energy Systems Center  
1-1-2, Wadasaki-cho, Hyogo-ku  
Kobe, 652-8555, Japan 
 
SUBJECT:  MELCO RESPONSE TO NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION INSPECTION 

        REPORT NO. 99901410/2011-202 AND NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE AND 
        REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

 
Dear Mr. Okawa: 
 
Thank you for your April 6, 2012, letter in response to our March 14, 2012, Request for 
Additional Information related to the Notice of Nonconformance (NON) that was discussed in the 
subject U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection report. 
 
We have reviewed your letter and find that it is responsive to the additional questions that were 
asked related to the NON documented in 99901410/2011-202.  We have no further questions or 
comments at this time and may review the implementation of your corrective actions during a 
future NRC staff inspection to determine whether full compliance has been achieved and 
maintained. 
 
Please contact Mr. Richard McIntyre at (301) 415-3215 or via electronic mail at 
richard.mcintyre@nrc.gov, if you have any questions or need assistance regarding this matter. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
 
Edward H. Roach, Chief 
Mechanical Vendor Branch 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 

 
Docket No.:  99901410 



 

 
 

May 1, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Hirotoshi Okawa, Quality Assurance Manager  
Mitsubishi Electric Corporation  
Energy Systems Center  
1-1-2, Wadasaki-cho, Hyogo-ku  
Kobe, 652-8555, Japan 
 
SUBJECT:  MELCO RESPONSE TO NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION INSPECTION 

        REPORT NO. 99901410/2011-202 AND NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE AND 
        REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

 
Dear Mr. Okawa: 
 
Thank you for your April 6, 2012, letter in response to our March 14, 2012, Request for 
Additional Information related to the Notice of Nonconformance (NON) that was discussed in the 
subject U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection report. 
 
We have reviewed your letter and find that it is responsive to the additional questions that were 
asked related to the NON documented in 99901410/2011-202.  We have no further questions or 
comments at this time and may review the implementation of your corrective actions during a 
future NRC staff inspection to determine whether full compliance has been achieved and 
maintained. 
 
Please contact Mr. Richard McIntyre at (301) 415-3215 or via electronic mail at 
richard.mcintyre@nrc.gov, if you have any questions or need assistance regarding this matter. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
 
Edward H. Roach, Chief 
Mechanical Vendor Branch 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 

 
Docket No.:  99901410 
 
DISTRIBUTION: 
RRasmussen  RBeacom   TSakadales   MConcepcion 
IJung   DTaneja   TTrong   LDudes   
JLuehman  GNewman  ERoach   RidsNroDcip   
RidsNroDcipCMVB  RidsNroDcipCEVB  RidsNroDeICE2 
erin_wisler@mnes-us.com Okawa.Hirotoshi@dn.MitsubishiElectric.co.jp 
 
ADAMS Accession No.:  ML12118A454  NRC-001 

OFFICE NRO/DCIP/CMVB NRO/DCIP/CMVB:BC 

NAME RMcIntyre ERoach 

DATE 4/27/2012 5/1 /2012 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


